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New Principal at NAM

June 2, 2020

Dear North Avondale Montessori Parents, Guardians and Neighbors:

Thank you for trusting us at North Avondale Montessori to ensure that your children receive a world-
class education that prepares them for success in high school and beyond. We value your partnership
and want to make sure you are always among the first to know about new developments that will
impact the school.

Beginning in the 2020-21 school year, the NAM family will welcome a new instructional leader. We
wish Mr. Roger Lewis the best of luck in his retirement and appreciate his massive contributions to the
NAM community. We are excited to welcome Mr. Jack Corey as the new North Avondale Montessori
Principal.

Mr. Corey currently serves as assistant principal at Parker Woods Montessori. He cares about our
children and the NAM community, and will continue and expand upon the previous accomplishments of
NAM.

Mr. Lewis and myself will be working closely with Mr. Corey for the remainder of the current school
year to ensure consistency in programming and initiatives that are already in place. When students
return in August 2020, Mr. Corey will be in his official role as principal.

We appreciate the contributions of our LSDMC during the principal selection process. We look forward
to working with Mr. Corey as he takes on this role in the upcoming school year. I am confident that the
faculty and staff, along with our NAM families will benefit greatly from the experience and dedication he
brings to the field of education.

Monisha House, Director of School Leadership, Cincinnati Public Schools
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